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In this edition: 

 
North American Development Bank 

Bid Notice  
SOLTA-C-19-012 

 
 
The North American Development Bank (NADB) is planning to carry out a water audit of the water 
system in the City of Carrizo Springs, Texas, which will be financed by a grant from the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).  
 
NADB intends to contract a qualified consulting firm to develop the water audit. These services are 
expected to begin in the fourth quarter of 2019 and take a maximum of 150 calendar days to 
complete. 
 
The consultant will be selected and contracted in accordance with NADB Procurement Policies and 
Procedures, as NADB will be the Executing Agency.  
 
Consulting firms that have experience in similar works and are interested in participating in the 
selection process should send an expression of interest to NADB by e-mail at the address indicated 
below, no later than August 23, 2019.  
 
The requirements and general bid information are indicated below: 
 
Bid No.: SOLTA-C-19-012 
Job Description: Water Audit of the Water System in the City of Carrizo Springs, Texas.  
 
The bid documents will be published only in English and can be found at the following link:  
https://cocef.box.com/s/rcgfihjaabumlg1ycgbnvkeuo23ahsvg 
 
All technical and contractual questions must be submitted by e-mail to the address indicated below, 
no later than August 23, 2019. Telephone inquiries will not be accepted. NADB will respond to all 
questions on August 29, 2019. 
 
Proposals must be delivered to an electronic repository no later than 5:00 p.m. (Mountain 
Standard Time) on September 12, 2019. NADB will provide instructions for submitting proposals 
only to those firms that confirm their participation by e-mail at the address indicated below on or 
before August 23, 2019. Proposals sent via e-mail will not be accepted. 
 
Marielena Constandse 
NADB Contract Officer 
mconstandse@nadb.org 
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